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TITLE 50 DEPARTMENT OF LOCAL
GOVERNMENT FINANCE

LSA Document #05-143

The Indiana Department of Local Government Finance gives notice that the date of the public hearing for LSA Document #05-143,
printed at 29 IR 1599, has been changed. The changed Notice of Public Hearing appears below:

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on May 25, 2006 at 9:00 a.m., at the Indiana Government Center-North, 100
North Senate Avenue, Room 1058(B), Indianapolis, Indiana the Department of Local Government Finance will hold a public
hearing on LSA Document #05-143, a proposed rule repealing 50 IAC 12 and adding 50 IAC 23, to establish a uniform and common
property tax management system among all counties.

This proposed rule does not impose any requirement or costs on a regulated entity not expressly required by state or federal law.
The implementation of an integrated statewide property tax management system in every county by the next general reassessment
is required by state law.

Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-North, 100 North Senate Avenue, Room 1058(B) and
Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

Michael Dart
General Counsel
Department of Local Government Finance



